
Yours very

Dean.
RPR/S.
Enclosure

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University:

Dear Sir:

I am sending you herewith copy of letter from 

Johnsen which was in my morning's mail.

June 30, 1925.

McGILL UN IVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF GRADUATE 

, STUDIES AND RESEARCH 

R. F. RUTTAN. DEAN 

CHEMISTRY BUILDING
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